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Ann Machado - Signage at Maine Medical Center Catwalk: Application #201301666

From: "Rebecca D. Manikian" <RManikian@mmc.org>

To: "amachado@portlandmaine.gov"' <amachado@portlandmaine.gov>
Date: 8/7/2013 12:04 PM

Subject: Signage at Maine Medical Center Catwalk: Application #201301666

Attachments: 20130807120345705.pdf

Ann,
Thanks for your time this morning. To recap our discussion:

e Since this is interior signage, we do not need a permit.

e The city will refund the permit application fee paid (Receipt attached)

e  We would like to appeal the decision to the Planning Authority as our sign takes up more than 50% of
the available window space and is within a public right of way.
Please let me know the best way to pay the $75 appeal fee (I can pay via phone and Credit Card, if
easiest).

Many thanks, Ann. Please let me know if you have any questions. | look forward to hearing next steps.

Take care,
Rebecca

Rebecca Manikian

Director, Brand Management
Maine Medical Center

(207) 662-4407
rmanikian@mmc.org
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